Langruth Elementary School

Principal's Message

Welcome back, everyone, and a very warm welcome to our new kindergarten and new students! My name is Mr. Bill Banyard, and I am thrilled to be the new Principal at Langruth Elementary School. I am excited to work alongside the students and staff. In the past few days, I have had the pleasure of meeting with the teachers and students, and it has been a great experience.

The teachers have been working hard to prepare their classrooms, and we are thrilled to have them full of energy and enthusiasm for our students to learn. We look forward to building new connections with parents and the community. Together, we can continue to make Langruth Elementary a safe and excellent learning environment. Please don't hesitate to contact the school if you have any questions or concerns regarding your child's education. I can be reached via email at bbanyard@pcsdonline.ca or by calling the school at 204-445-2001.

Thank you so much for your continued support and dedication to your child's education.

Best regards, Mr. Bill Banyard

Important Dates:

Sept. 7 -

Classes Resume

Sept. 8 -

1st WMCI Day

(Grades 6-8)

Sept. 14 -

Back to School BBQ

(3:30 to 6:00)

Sept. 19 -

Terry Fox Run @ PES

Sept. 22 -

Strong Beginnings

(Grade K-4, NO Classes Gr. 5-8)

Sept. 25 -

Strong Beginnings

(Grade 5-8, NO Classes Gr. K-4)

Sept. 27 -

Soccer Divisionals @ LES

Sept 29 -

Orange Shirt Day

Oct 3 -

No Classes - PD Day

Oct. 9 -

No Classes

Happy Thanksgiving

Oct 20 -

No Classes

PD Day



101 Helgason Ave. East - Box 148

Langruth, Manitoba

K0H 0N0

Phone: 204 - 445-2001

Email: les@pcsdonline.ca

Principal: Mr. Bill Banyard

Admin. Assistant: Mrs. Candace Kennedy

Important Reminder

Langruth Elementary School is a NUT SAFE School. We have students with allergies that everyone should be mindful of. Thank you for your cooperation.



School Supplies

School Supplies have been purchased by the school. If you did not



pay your \$25 per child fee in June. Please do so by September 20, 2023. If vou cannot remember if you paid the fee or not please call the school. We kept a list of those who paid.

Breakfast Program

Breakfast will be offered each morning upon student arrival. Students can chose to come in and have breakfast or have morning recess on the playground. After the bell Kings at 9 AM fruit bowls will be available in the classroom for students who arrive late.

Donations to our breakfast program are greatly appreciated!!

Absent & Late Students

If your child is going to be absent or late to school please call the school or contact vour child's teacher ahead of time If we have not heard from you by 9:15 AM we will be calling to see where your child(ren) are. We appreciate your cooperation!



Back to School BBQ & Open House

We will be having a Back to School BBQ & Open House on Thursday, September 14 from 3:30 to 6:00. Come out and enjoy a hotdog, meet the staff and check out the school.



Strong Beginnings

Strong Beginnings will take place on September 22 for Grade K - 4. Grades 5-8 will NOT have classes on this day. On Monday, September 25th Strong Beginnings will take place for Grade 5 - 8. Grades K - 4 will NOT attend on this day.

Soccer Tournament

LES will be hosting the Divisional Soccer Tournament on September 27th. We are looking for volunteers to help run the canteen. If you are available please let us know as soon as

possible.

Hotdog Days

If you are able to help us out by cooking hotdogs for our students please contact the school. Hotdog Davs have been held on Friday's in the past. If you are able to help out please contact us!

MEETTHE TEACHER!

Mrs. Mykala Bosiak

The Basics!

Hil My name is Mrs. Mykala Bosiak! I am 30 years young, and I live on a small acreage with my husband Karson and our sons, Oliver (3) and Otis (1). We have many animals on our funny farm including four cats, four dogs and many chickens. I enjoy baking, puzzling & being with friends and family. I will be your child's Grade 5/6 teacher for the 2023-2024 school year! This will be my 5th year teaching & I am excited to make this the best year yet for myself but more importantly, my students!

MY CHILDHOOD!

I grew up outside of MacGregor, Manitoba on a pig and grain farm. My dad is a farmer, and my mom was a teacher for 33 years but now enjoys spending time with her grandsons. I have a little brother, four years younger, who also works on the family farm.

CONTACT ME!

If you have any questions or concerns at all, don't hesitate to contact me! Email: mykala.Bosiak@pcsdonline.ca School Phone Number: (204) 445-2001

MY EDUCATION!

In May of 2015, I graduated with a Bachelor of Arts in Psychology from Brandon University and then in May of 2017, I graduated from BU again with a Bachelor of Education.

MY FAVORITES!

Food: Sushi
Movie: Titanic
Book: "The Wedding"
Color: Purple
Drink: Iced Coffee
Season: Fall
Sport: Hockey
Fast Food: Five Guys
Band: Marianas Trench
Subject: Math
Dessert: Pie

Langruth Elementary School tuesday Wednesday thursday Monday Saturday Friday Sunday Zentember

					Grade 6-8	
3	4	5	6	7	8	9
	Labour Øay	PD Day	Admin. Day	Pay 1	Day 2	Langruth Harvest Festival
10	11	12	13	14	15	16
		SCOOL NO.		Back to School BBQ & Open House 3:30 - 6:00		
	Юау З	10ay 4	10ay 5	10ay 6	10ay 1	
17	18	19	20	21	22	23
		Terry Fox Kun @ Plumas 11 AM			Strong Beginnings Grade K - 4 ONLY attend	
	Day 2	10ay 3	1 Day 4	10ay 5	10ay 6	
24	25	26	27	28	29	30
	Strong Beginning	Trut		on Week Activitie	28	Nationals Øay Of Truth &
	Grade		Divisional			Of Truth &

5-8 ONLY attend

Soccer Tournament | 10ay 3

10ay 4

Orange Shirt 10ay 10ay 5

Reconciliation